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The Formentera Council's Office of Mobility wishes to report it will soon host exams for taxi
permits issued by the municipality
. The guidelines for the examination process, adopted by the administration and published
February 1, 2018 in issue 15 of the regional gazette (BOIB), can also be found in the mobility
department's section on the Council website (
www.consellinsulardeformentera.cat
) or at 
https://goo.gl/Mmx453.

  

Examinations will take place Wednesday. February 28, 2018. Applications will be accepted by
the Council's Registre General, located at the Citizen Information Office, or OAC, at carrer
de Ramon Llull, 6, in Sant Francesc .

  

The names of successful and unsuccessful candidates will be published on the administration's
bulletin board on February 16.
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